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For updates and upcoming events,  

be sure to visit our website http://bow3colleges.org and  

follow the Collaboration on Facebook and Twitter. 

As part of the Collaboration, the college 

presidents have established the Presiden-

tial Innovation Project Fund, which is 

available to the Babson, Olin, and 

Wellesley communities for projects that 

will enhance the BOW Three College 

Collaboration and the overall student edu-

cational experience.  

The Presidential Innovation Grants offer 
an opportunity for members of the BOW 
Three College Collaboration – faculty, 
staff, and students – to submit project 
proposals related to the enhancement of 
the collaboration.  
 
The number of projects funded and the 
amount of the awards will vary from year 

to year based on project merit and availa-
ble budget. The majority of awards will 
likely total between $500 and $2,000 but 
in exceptional cases, awards of up to 
$10,000 will be considered.  
The members of the BOW Faculty Steer-
ing Committee will assist in reviewing 
proposals and making recommendations 
on awards for approval by the college 
presidents.   
 
For a copy of the application, please visit the 
BOW webpage:  
http://bow3colleges.org/innovation_fund.aspx 

 

One of the most exciting aspects of the Collaboration is the opportunity students have to cross-
register at one of the three colleges.  Recent meetings between the three college Registrars, data 
collected from student surveys, and discussions among the BOW Faculty Steering Committee 
members, Provosts and BOW administrators led to the conclusion that an updated and stream-
lined BOW Cross-Registration website would be useful for the BOW community.  The website 
is still under construction.  It will be released prior to the cross-registration period this fall.   

Proposals will be evaluat-
ed based on the following 
criteria: 
 
· Requires participation from 
at least two of the colleges. 
Participation from all three is 
preferable. 
 
· Participation from multiple 
constituencies.  Participation 
from faculty, staff, and stu-
dents is preferable. 
  
· Impact on the BOW Three 
College Collaboration. 
 
· Self-contained nature of 
the projects (those that re-
quire on-going support will 
need to show other sources 
of support for continuation). 
 
· Plan for assessment of pro-
ject's outcome and dissemi-
nation of work.  
 

  

Proposals are due 

October 3, 2014. 

For information about the successes of past year’s  
Innovation Fund Projects, please click HERE. 

http://bow3colleges.org
https://www.facebook.com/3CollegeCollaborative
https://twitter.com/3CollegeCollab
http://bow3colleges.org/innovation_fund.aspx
http://bow3colleges.org/docs/BOWInnovationGrantUpdates.pdf


The Joint Faculty Steering 

Committee is the driving force 

of the Collaboration. The over-

all charge of the Committee is 

to broaden and deepen interest 

among the community in the 

Collaboration. The Committee 

has a high level of autonomy to 

experiment and innovate. 

 

Each committee member serves 

as the point person on each 

campus for communication and 

dialogue about the Collabora-

tion. Specifically activities in-

clude but are not limited to:  

FACULTY  
CONNECTIONS 

PROGRAM 

The BOW faculty connections pro-

gram seeks to bring together small 

groups of faculty from the three col-

leges for informal conversations and 

sharing of ideas and experiences 

over lunch and/or after-work drinks.   

BOW will sponsor three meetings 

per semester at a BOW campus 

venue (dining hall, the Bottom Line, 

Wellesley College Club).  

 

Interested in a joining a group?  

Contact jmccart4@wellesley.edu 

 

Kickoff event in late 
September! 

 • creating new academic opportuni-

ties and ensuring that existing pro-

grams are impactful;  

 

• setting the goals and processes for 

the distribution of Three College In-

novation funds such as seed funding 

for new initiatives through either 

grants or targeted opportunities;  

 

• working with the administrative 

director (currently Joanne Kossuth of 

Olin) and support staff to organize 

the semi-annual retreats and other 

programs and activities of mutual 

interest to the three campuses; and  

 

• lowering barriers to doing activities 

across institutions: maintain clear 

channels for communication that ena-

ble efficient fixes for logistical prob-

lems that arise across institutions.  

 
The Committee is made up of a facul-

ty member from each campus select-

ed by their respective provost, in con-

sultation with the other two provosts, 

because of their passion and dedica-

tion to the Collaboration. The terms 

of appointment are set by mutual 

agreement. The Committee meets 

regularly with the provosts, adminis-

trative director, Olin’s Joanne Kos-

suth, and BOW administrator, Jessica 

McCarthy, to assure continuity and 

institutional support.  

 

Click here for a full version of the 

charter . 

 

 

  

.We hope you can join us for: 
 
 
 

The Collaboration depends upon on grassroots, bottom-up initiatives.  In an 
attempt to help create authentic connections between BOW community 

members, we host a series of social gatherings to help foster relationships. 

BOW Faculty Reception 
Thursday, September 18th 5:00-6:30 pm  

at the Wellesley College Club 
RSVP here: http://www.cvent.com/d/94qvxd 

 

BOW Staff Reception 
Friday, November 3rd  3:00-4:30 pm 

At Babson’s Olin Hall in the Needham/Wellesley Room 
RSVP here: http://www.cvent.com/d/f4q531 

 

BOW Student Gathering 
Wednesday, October 15, 2014 

At Olin College 
Time and location TBD 

 

We encourage you to reach out to your Faculty Steering Committee mem-
bers Jean.Huang@olin.edu, vrodgers@babson.edu, tducas@wellesley.edu. 

Visit our webpage 
information about 
upcoming events. 

 

http://bow3colleges.org/

events_messages.aspx 

#upcoming  

http://bow3colleges.org/announcements.aspx#facconnect
http://bow3colleges.org/announcements.aspx#facconnect
mailto:jmccart4@wellesley.edu?subject=Faculty%20Connections%20Program
http://bow3colleges.org/docs/ThreeCollegeGovernance_SteeringCommittee.pdf
http://www.cvent.com/d/94qvxd
http://www.cvent.com/d/f4q531
mailto:Jean.huang@olin.edu
mailto:vrodgers@babson.edu
mailto:tducas@wellesley.edu
http://bow3colleges.org/events_messages.aspx#upcoming
http://bow3colleges.org/events_messages.aspx#upcoming
http://bow3colleges.org/events_messages.aspx#upcoming


 

     lanning has begun for the 2015 Three 

College Wintersession program. The pro-

gram takes place the last two weeks of 

wintersession (January 5-16) and culmi-

nates in a presentation to staff and faculty 

from all three colleges on the results of 

the program itself. It is a chance to work 

intensively with other students from Bab-

son, Olin, and Wellesley on a project for 

a non-profit client chosen by the coordi-

nators. 

     The participants are housed at Babson 

College and work space is provided by 

Olin College. Wellesley College pays for 

the coordinators’ stipend. 

 

     The three coordinators, one from each 

school, are currently working as a group 

to select the non-profit client and deter-

mine the nature of the work they will 

perform . In the next two months, they 

will choose participants for the program 

(4 from each school) and begin detailed 

planning of the project.  

 

 

Applications for Wintersession  

participants will be available this fall 

on the BOW Webpage. 

 

  Students interested in participating in 

the 2015 Wintersession project can 

visit:  

http://bow3colleges.org/

Intersession_projects.aspx 

 

Or contact your respective representative: 

(Wellesley) Elena Shaw:  

eshaw2@wellesley.edu 

 

(Olin) Ariana Chae:  

Ariana.Chae@students.olin.edu 

  

(Babson) Manusha Cherredy: 

mcherredy1@babson.edu 

 

 

   
 

 

Inspired by the Cambridge Science Festival 

(http://tinyurl.com/lxv8hch), this fun interac-

tive event will bring 

together BOW faculty 

and staff to informally 

share and discuss 

“Big Ideas.” In this 

event, BOW faculty 

and staff will present 

nine “Big idea” talks 

that are 5 minutes 

each (firm!) and talks 

will be followed by 5 

minutes of Q&A by 

the audience.  Join us 

for stimulating con-

versations, dinner and drinks. 

 

Submit a proposal for a 5 minute talk here.  

The deadline for proposals is Friday, October 

3.   Talks from individuals, small groups and 

nominations are welcome! Nine talks that rep-

resent a diversity of perspectives from the 

BOW community will be selected by the organ-

izing committee.  Proposers will be notified by 

Friday, October 10. 

 

Attend the “Big Ideas” event!  Our “Big Idea” 

presenters will package their ideas into 5 mi-

nute presentations, and then the fun begins!  

RSVP for the event: here by October 15. 

 
 

Questions?   

BOWBigIdeas@lists.bow3colleges.org 

Sponsored by the 2014 BOW Innovation Fund 

 

P 

The members of the BOW Faculty Steering 

Committee greeted new faculty members at their 

respective orientations this August. Students were welcomed 

by BOW Administrator, Jessica McCarthy, at Babson and Wellesley, 

and by Jean Huang at Olin during their orientation events.  Each group received 

information about the BOW Collaboration and were encouraged to take advantage 

of all that it has to offer from shuttles, to library services, to cross-dining, to grants 

and cross-registration. 
Curious about what they learned?  Check it out on our webpage: 

BOW Useful Links 

http://bow3colleges.org/Intersession_projects.aspx
http://bow3colleges.org/Intersession_projects.aspx
mailto:eshaw2@wellesley.edu?subject=Wintersession
mailto:Ariana.Chae@students.olin.edu?subject=Wintersession
mailto:mcherredy1@babson.edu?subject=Wintersession
mailto:Jessica.mccarthy@olin.edu
http://tinyurl.com/lxv8hch
http://tinyurl.com/mhan8ag
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1EduRs9odhc7p1XUXWIfGSj2lRrZFRT6SkPqDe1kmEV8/viewform?c=0&w=1
mailto:BOWBigIdeas@lists.bow3colleges.org
http://bow3colleges.org/Big_Ideas.aspx
http://bow3colleges.org/docs/UsefulLinks.pdf

